
 

 
 

  

 

Australians and New Zealanders interested in attending a 

ceremony to commemorate ANZAC Day are invited to the 

Australian Embassy, KM 4 Thadeua Road, Watnak on 

Friday 25 April 2014 

The ceremony will commence promptly at 5:30am  

and attendees should arrive at the Embassy at 5:15am 

Breakfast will be served after the ceremony 

For further information please phone: 021-353800 

E-mail: austemb.laos@dfat.gov.au 



 


